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Good morning,

As you know, the Arts and Humanities Subcommittee 2 of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed
and approved the revisions to the Leadership Major. At that time, they provided the unit with one
friendly suggestion and requested that two small logistical errors be corrected in the proposal:

The Subcommittee appreciates the detail of the response from the Steering Committee to the
previous concerns, contingencies, and recommendations. The Subcommittee sees the
portfolio as a helpful step in providing coherence in the program and encourages the Steering
Committee to reflect on other mechanisms, such as a one credit-hour course or an ongoing
extracurricular/co-curricular experience, that could serve as an introduction to the discipline
and to interdisciplinary studies for students entering the program while establishing a
community for them (Comparative Studies 2099 is an excellent course to reference that
achieves this goal).
The Subcommittee asks that the Steering Committee remove an elective on the Sample
Advising Plan, which currently includes an extra elective that bumps the total credits up to
124, more than the typical 121.
Given the changes to the program, the form in curriculum.osu.edu should be updated to
include the new 33 versus the old 30 required credits for the program.

The two logistical errors above were resolved prior to the consideration of the program by the full

ASCC on November 17th, and the committee was happy to hear that the unit is considering the
suggestion about a one-credit hour course to be a viable option in the future. Even though the above
issues have been addressed, the ASCCAS staff is sending this standard email for record-keeping
purposes.

The Leadership Major will continue through the approval process to OAA.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Laura Podalsky (faculty Chair of the
A&H2 Subcommittee; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.

Best, 
Jennifer

Jennifer Neff 
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant 
The Ohio State University
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